
May 2025 

Law Clerk Hiring Information 

Sidney H. Stein, United States District Judge 

Chambers Contact Information 

U.S. District Court 

Southern District of New York 

500 Pearl Street, Room 1940 

New York, NY 10007 

Positions: Judge Stein is accepting applications for clerkship positions for the 2026-2027 term. 

Applicants from the law school graduating classes of 2025 and earlier are welcome to submit 

applications immediately. In accordance with the Federal Law Clerk Hiring Plan, beginning on 

June 9, 2025, law students in the class of 2026 may submit applications. Clerkship terms will 

start in the summer or fall of 2026 and will last for approximately 12 months. 

 

Applications: Applications should be submitted through OSCAR. Please include a cover letter, 

resume, law school transcript, undergraduate transcript, at least one legal writing sample, and 

three letters of recommendation. 

Application Timing: Applicants may be interviewed and offered a position at any time after 

submission. 


